

TO ALL FEDERATIONS TO THE NATIONAL FEDERATIONS CONCERNED

Corsier-sur-Vevey, 21 December 2016

Subject: UWW Commissions approved by the Bureau

Dear President, dear colleagues,

During its last meeting in Budapest in December 2016, the Bureau approved a list of UWW commission members for the period 2017-2020. You will find this list here attached.

Not all nominations submitted by the National Federations have been selected, therefore it may be that one or several of your candidates do not appear on this list. We however wish to thank you for your will to participate in the development of the federation by proposing your candidates.

This also applies to the Refereeing Commission, for which we also inform you that the position of "Supervisor" no longer exists.

Please note that the names and personal email addresses of all selected members will be published on the UWW website, on each commissions page, in early January 2017.

Finally, we inform you that the nominations for the **Athletes Commission** is still open. In order to receive more candidates, the Bureau has approved an <u>extension of the deadline</u> to apply for this commission until <u>28 February 2017</u>. All nominations can be sent to UWW until that date.

One of the conditions for eligibility is to be an active athlete or to have participated in a World Championship or the Olympic Games in the last four (4) years maximum (i.e. from the 2013 World Championship onwards).

We also remind you that the members of this commission will be elected during the World Championship in Paris by the athletes participating in the championship.

We thank you for your attention in this matter.

Yours Sincerely,



Michel Dusson Secretary General

Encl.: List of Commissions Members

Copy to: Bureau